
TEMPLE BETH ZION 
 

Rabbi Edward M. Tenenbaum 

Cantor Janis Guralnick 
 

July 10, 2010 – Tammuz 28, 5770 
 

MATOT-MASEI / Numbers 30:2-36-13 / Haftarah: Jeremiah 2:4-28; 3:4 
 

Following the Sabbath Services there will be a 

Kiddush hosted by the Sisterhood. 

********************* 

      Donations have been received             
In Memory of       Remembered by 

Ruth Kreitzer   Daniel Sperling 

Nathan Stern   Esther Stern 

Jack Adel   Idalee Stewart 

Anne Uretzky   Susan Uretzky 

********************* 

 
 

           Susie Nusbaum           June 26 

          Edith Whitelaw      July 10 

 Steven Silver      July 12 

 

********************* 
We wish to thank Ed Hollander & Ralph 

Weintraub for being our acting Rabbis last 

sabbath . We appreciate your help on such 

short notice. Thank you again!! 

********************* 
We would like to welcome back Rabbi 

Tenenbaum to the Temple from his recent 

illness. Welcome back Rabbi!! 

********************* 
We are pleased to learn that Cantor Janis 

Guralnick is also back with us. Welcome Back 

Cantor!! 

********************* 
A donation has been received from Jerry 

Harris for Rabbi’s GOOD HEALTH & 
RETURN!! 

 

We remember those who have departed during the 
past year, whose names are inscribed on the memorial 

plaques in the Steinman Chapel and in the Sanctuary, 

and /or in our Hearts. 

David Breverman  Lillian Maybloom 

Adele Garrett   Seena Navsky 

Dr. Seymour Gluck  Ruben Ortiz 

Dr. William Guralnick Greg Polin 

Josef Kamienny  Molly Rosenthal 

Minna Kaye   Douglas Sheppard 

Maria Lazar   Sylvia Taxy 

Sarah Lederich  Hal Wingard 

David Leon   Dr. James Winsberg 

********************** 
Lights will be kindled this week on the 
occasion of the Yahrtzeit: 
Jeannette Kandel  Fannie Harris 

Irving Rosen   Anne Uretzky 

Sam Sandler   Jack Cohen 

Morris Weinberg  Samuel Richman 

Hajnalka Banhidi  Esther Wilson 

Samuel Gilson   Ruth Kreitzer 

Ida Fialkoff 

********************** 
OTHER YAHRTZEITS: 

Sidney Burke   Morris Yarow 

Max Niman   Franziska Levi 

Ralph Bonn   Isaac Rosenzweig 

********************** 
Our continued Thoughts and Prayers go out to Dr. 

Edward J. Hollander, Fanny Harris, Lainee Ellman, 

Frances & Arthur Rosen, Ralph H. Weintraub, David 

Moss, Dr. Camelia Habib Isaac,  Florence Chest, 

Beverly Setser, Rose Rockmaker, Grace & Nat 

Peshkin, John & Marjory Beber, Marlene Kamienny, 

Dr. Jim & Gabby Reitzel and family, Pastor Charles 

Price, Debbie White, Beki White, Seth White, Joe 

White, and Esperanza Puente.  May they continue on 

the Road to Recovery.  May they all have a Refuah 

Shlayma.  GET WELL SOON, SOONER YET. 

********************** 

A donation has been received from Lena Levy for the 

GOOD HEALTH of Rabbi Tenenbaum, GOOD HEALTH & 

SPEEDY RECOVERY of Bob Nusbaum, & David Moss, for 

the IMPROVEMENT OF Dr. Camelia Habib Isaac,  and all 

who are not well . May their Road to Recovery be Smooth 

and Easy. May they have a Refuah Shlayma. 

********************** 

 

 



 

 

We are Sorry to hear that Cecilia Weinstock is not 

feeling up to par.  May God with the help of her 

nieces & nephews give her EXTRA STRENGTH. 

May she have a Refuah Shlayma. 

******************* 
We are glad to hear that  Sam Davine  

Continues on the Road to Recovery from 

his recent fall.  May he have a Refuah 

Shlayma. 

******************* 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tribute Cards 
You can remember your loved ones with tribute cards 

for all occasions:  Births, Birthdays, Weddings, 

Anniversaries, Get Wells, Retirements, and 

Condolences, etc., etc. Remember besides giving a 

donation in honor of, in memory of, or for the good 

health of someone you know or love, you will also be 

helping out the Temple with your contributions. Please 

call  

Marion Sheppard with your tribute wishes at her 

home, (323) 938 1334. She will be assisted by 

 Lainee Ellman. 

****************** 

Suggestions are Always Welcomed and Appreciated for 

new ideas, for events, and other special functions at 

the Temple.  Please Call Lynne at 323/938-4489 

323/939-8444 or email her at: 

71742.2262@compuserve.com 

****************** 

Memberships are now 

Open and available 
 

Tell Your Friends & Neighbours 

  

Seats are available for 

HIGh HOLIDAYS 
 

Please call the Temple Office  
 

at 
 

323 933 9136 

 

 

******************************************** 
Temple Beth Zion, 5555 W. Olympic Blvd., LA, CA 90036 

Tel:  (323) 933 9136, Fax:  (323) 933 9156  

Email:tbzla_office@att.net 
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